
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: DShearouse@sccourts.orgDShearouse@sccourts.org

Date: 2/3/2017 3:47:10 PM
Subject: Fw: Letter to McMaster (Senate).doc

Dan, please forgive my tardy attention to this. Is this waiting upon the Lt. Governor to make his appointment?


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 1:42 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Letter to McMaster (Senate).doc 
 
As information.
Lily
 

From: Shearouse, Daniel [mailto:DShearouse@sccourts.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 1:42 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: RE: Letter to McMaster (Senate).doc
 
I just wanted to make sure it was still pending. The Speaker of the House has already made his appointments to the 
Committee.
Dan Shearouse

From: Lily Cogdill [mailto:LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 1:39 PM
 
To: Shearouse, Daniel <DShearouse@sccourts.org>
 
Subject: RE: Letter to McMaster (Senate).doc
 
Hi Dan,
It was a pleasure speaking to you this afternoon! I wanted to follow up with you to confirm that the original 
appointment letter was received by our office. If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel 
free to contact me. I can be reached at 803.734.2079.
Sincerely,
Lily Cogdill

From: Shearouse, Daniel [mailto:DShearouse@sccourts.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 1:06 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Letter to McMaster (Senate).doc
 
 
~~~ CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE ~~~ This message is intended only for the addressee and may contain 
information that is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read, copy, retain, or disseminate 
this message or any attachment. If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender 
immediately and delete all copies of the message and any attachments.
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